10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 27 November 1984

Visit of Mr. Volcker

The Prime Minister sees from Washington
telegram number 3503 that Mr. Volcker will be
in London between 11 and 15 December. She
would like to see him if possible. I should
be grateful if arrangements could be made for
him to call.

I am copying this letter to David Peretz
(HM Treasury).

(C.D. POWELL)

P.F. Ricketts, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office,




Foreign and Commonwealth Office

London SWI1A 2AH

u\ﬂh- 4 December, 1984

Visit of Mr Volcker

Thank you for your letter of 27 November and for
that from David Peretz of the same-date. Mr Volcker
has confirmed that he will call on the Prime Minister
at 7.15 pm on Thursday, 13 December at the House of

Commons, and on the Chancellor at 4 pm on Wednesday,
12 December at No 11.

I am copying this letter to David Peretz (HM Treasury).
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(C R Budd)
Private Secretary

C D Powell Esq
10 Downing Street







Treasury Chambers, Parliament Street, SWIP 3AG
01-233 3000

27 November 1984

P F Ricketts Esqg

Foreign and Commonwealth Office
Downing Street

LONDON SW1

D ok

VISIT OF MR VOLCKER

The Chancellor has seen telegram number 3503 from Washington.
He would welcome an opportunity to meet with Mr Volcker at No 11
Downing Street between 11 and 15 December. I should be grateful
if arrangements could be made with our Diary Secretary,
David Baillie, for him to call.

I am copying this letter to Charles Powell (No 10).

\
M W.
D L C PERETZ
Principal Private Secretary




